The Boeing Company
Santa Susana Fielc
5800 Woolsey C
Canoga Park, CA

Via Electronic and Federal Express

June 19, 2009
In reply refer to SHEA-108809

Regional Water Quality Control Board
~ Los Angeles Region
gL 320 West 4™ Street, Suite 200
1 A 900
EOEING Los Angeles, CA 90013
Attention: Mr. Peter Raftery

Subject:  Addendum to the Final Interim Source Removal Action (ISRA) Work Plan
Submitted in Response to California Water Code Section 13304 Order (NPDES
NO. CA0001309, CINO. 6027, SCP NO. 1111, SITE ID NO. 2040109)

Dear Mr. Raftery:

In response to the June 5, 2009 Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board’s
(Regional Board) comments and requirements related to the F inal Interim Source Removal
Action (ISRA) Work Plan, the Boeing Company (Boeing), on behalf of Boeing and the
National Aeronautics and Space Administration (NASA), wishes to provide the attached
Addendum to the Final ISRA Work Plan submitted on May 1, 2009. The attached
addendum also provides responses to the Regional Board’s June 10, 2009 transmittal of
comments from the Department of Toxic Substances Control comments on the May 1, 2009
Final ISRA Work Plan.

If you have any questions or require anything further, please contact Lori Blair at
818-466-8741.

Sincerely,

Tom Gallacher
Director, Santa Susana Field Laboratory
Environment, Health, and Safety

LNB:bjc
Attachments:
1) Response to RWQCB and DTSC Comments on the Final ISRA Work Plan
2) June 5,2009 RWQCB Comments and Requirements related to
the Final ISRA Work Plan
3) June 10, 2009, Transmittal of DTSC Comments on the Final ISRA Workplan
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cc: Ms. Cassandra Owens, RWQCB
Mr. Allen Elliott, NASA
Mr. Steve Slaten, NASA
Mr. Norman Riley, DTSC
Mr. James Pappas, DTSC
Mr. Buck King, DTSC
Mr. Gerard Abrams, DTSC



